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Miller Starr Regalia receives the Contra Costa 
County Bar Association’s 2022 Gold Level 
Diversity Award
MSR attorney Jane Martin accepted Miller Starr Regalia’s 2022 Contra Costa County Bar Association’s Diversity Award! This 
annual award is given to law firms in Contra Costa County that meet various levels of requirements established by the 
CCCBA Diversity Committee. Miller Starr Regalia is proud of its efforts resulting in Gold level achievement in 2022. 
Participation furthers diversity efforts within firms, the Contra Costa County legal community at large and beyond. Click on the 
link to learn more about the CCCBA’s goal to promote and support diversity within our legal community: 
https://www.cccba.org/commitment-to-diversity/.
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